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Comments: The public land used for motorized vehicles in Alaska is possibly shrinking and it shouldn't be. Out of

state people shouldn't be able to vote on this matter. A majority of Alaskan's enjoy recreating using motorized

vehicles to explore the great state. I don't believe they should be restricted in an area already used and set up for

that.


